
  
NOTICE TO ALL STAKEHOLDERS 

14th October 2022 

  

Applicability of New Additional Tax SSCL (2.5%) 
 

 

In light of recent tax implementations in Sri Lanka, we, at HIPG, are adhering to the government rules 
and regulations, Therefore, we would like to keep you informed that as per TAX scheme Act, No. 25 of 
2022, Certified on 20th of September, 2022 published by the Government of Sri Lanka. 

 

A new tax on Social Security Contribution Levy (SSCL) will be imposed on invoices issued by both 
Hambantota International Port Group Pvt Ltd (HIPG) and Hambantota International Port Services Pvt Ltd 
(HIPS) with effect from 12th October 2022.  

 
2.5% to the invoiced amount will be added as the SSCL from the effective date. 
 
For further clarifications, you may contact HIPG- Finance team on below contact details. 
 

Name Contact Number Email 

Ajantha Ravinath 0764078023 ajantha.ravinath@hipg.lk  

Krishan Jayathilake 0764078009 billing@hipg.lk  

Nimesh Lakmal 0764078008 billing@hips.lk  

 
 
 
Thanking you,  
The Management  
Hambantota International Port Group (Private) Limited. 
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